
 

Commission work session scheduled for Wednesday, Feb. 20

Release Date:  Monday, Feb. 18, 2019

A City Commission work session is scheduled for Wednesday, Feb. 20, beginning at
4:30 p.m.  The topic is an update by CityWide Development Corporation and the
Departments of Economic Development and Planning and Community
Development.

The work session will be held in the City Manager's large conference room, City
Hall, 101 W. Third St., second floor.  
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